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Construction Materials

District 4

TO:
Dave Ahlvers-cm

CC:
John Buck, RE

Final Plans processor-cm


Final Plans processor- District

                        Project file

FROM:
Jane Doe

SE District Construction Materials Engineer

DATE:


SUBJECT:
Incomplete Project Documentation


Contract #3333

Project J44444

Route XX

County

Final acceptance cannot be made on the above contract as required by Standard Specification 105.15.2.1 due to incomplete project documentation.  The prime contractor, John Doe Construction Company, is unresponsive to the numerous requests and phone calls made to them over the past few months. A final letter requesting the documents was sent July 20, 2016. When no response to the letter was received, another letter was sent to the bonding company of record asking for their assistance in completing the project. As of this date, no response has been received from either one. The following documents are at issue:

1. The Wage Affidavits from the Prime, and each Subcontractor.

2. The Contractor’s Affidavit Regarding Settlement of Claims (C-242).

3. The DBE Participation List and Final Verification Letter.

It is our recommendation that this contract be closed out. A copy of the letters sent to both the contractor and bonding company are attached for your review.  In addition, the Project Office will complete a revised Contractor Performance Questionnaire documenting the lack of response to our requests. If you have any questions, please give me a call at (phone no.).

MEMORANDUM
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Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri.
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